
Why do we test hire equipment?

 

 

 

The hire industry has a legal duty of care to hire equipment in a good safe 

working condition. Electrical safety testing is necessary to ensure that all 

equipment supplied by the hirer meets this requirement. Ultimately the 

focus is on ensuring the safety of the customer. 

In addition to the ongoing safety of the tool, regular testing also forms a 

major function in the preventative maintenance program. By regular 

inspection of the test results taken, any degradation in the test readings 

could be indicative of a future fault occurring, and actions can be taken to 

make repairs in advance of the failure condition occurring.

The obligations of the hirer to ensure that only electrical equipment that is 

safe is supplied, has its basis in legislation - The Health & Safety at Work Act 

(1974), the Electricity at Work Regulations  (1989), The Provision and Use of 

Work Equipment Regulations 1998 and  the Consumer Protection Act (1987) 

The following is suggested as the basis of the regime that can be employed 

so that the hirer can be seen to be meeting his obligations:

• Purchase of safety equipment

• A system for inspection and test



• Identification and training of appropriate personnel

• The use of suitable test equipment

• A suitable area for testing

• A defined series of tests

• A results recording system

 

 

 

 

If you require more help, please contact us at 

https://www.seaward.com/cms/enquiry/.

15-18 Bracken Hill, South West Industrial Estate, Peterlee, County Durham, SR8 2SW, United Kingdom

t: +44 (0) 191 586 3511 | f: +44 (0) 191 586 0227 | e: sales@seaward.com
seaward.com

15-18 Bracken Hill, South West Industrial Estate, Peterlee, County Durham, SR8 2SW, United Kingdom

t: +44 (0) 191 586 3511 | f: +44 (0) 191 586 0227 | e: sales@seaward.com
seaward.com

https://www.seaward.com/cms/enquiry/

